
Please support HB 2728, legislation that would end horrific coyote killing contests. This random, unmitigated killing of Oregon’s 
wildlife is a major betrayal of the state’s duty to protect coyotes from such wanton cruelty. Please vote in favor of HB 2728, 
legislation which is aligned with the values of the majority of caring Oregonians, has broad public support, and is based on sound 
science. Thank you.


